
  

 

 

 

Mrs. 

Dougherty’s 

Science 

Newsletter 

Announcements: 

Have a wonderful holiday full of 

family time, laughter, and love!! 

Excellent gift idea for the science 

enthusiasts: Mel Science 

Chemistry Subscription. Looks 

really cool and comes with some 

Virtual Reality Lessons  

 

5th: Started to discuss the structure 

of matter and began investigations 

of solids, liquids and gases. Then we 

used what we had learned to create 

magnetic slime! 

6th: This week, we spent time 

creating models of plant and animal 

cells. We will be presenting these 

models after the break! 

7th: We created some scientific 

arguments about whether chemical 

change had taken place based on 

evidence collected during a lab. 

Then made borax crystal ornaments 

with a supersaturated solution! 

8th: We began our investigation of 

Natural Selection by making 

observations of populations! 
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adougherty@avonschool.com 

Phone: 

732-775-4328 x 205 


